

Tuesday 16th September 2025

## New Class Expectation Meetings for Years 4, 5 & 6 - Autumn 2025

## **Dear Parents and Carers**

I am writing to you to invite you to the first important event of the academic year, our new class and school expectation meetings.

We strongly encourage all parents and carers to attend these meetings, whichever year group your child is starting, as there will be important information shared, with the opportunity to ask any questions that you might have. Although information slides for meetings are shared on the website after meetings, these are only ever able to capture a snippet of the information discussed.

The aim of the new class expectation meetings is to introduce you to your child's new classroom environment, new teacher and the associated expectations of their new year group. As such, these meetings are held in your child's new classroom and led by their new class teacher. The children will all be in assembly at the time of the meetings. The teacher will share lots of very useful information to guide you in supporting your child within their new year group for example:

- Personal, Social and Behavioural expectations.
- Curriculum and Academic expectations.
- Home Learning expectations.
- A walk through the website and useful information for the year group.
- How to access support from school.
- Organisational features of your new class (PE days, timetables, library etc.)

## Meeting dates:

Year Group	Date	Time
4	Monday 29 <sup>th</sup> September 2025	9-9.30am
5	Wednesday 24 <sup>th</sup> September 2025	9-9.30am
6	Thursday 25 <sup>th</sup> September 2025	9-9.30am

For those who are starting Year 3, there will be a separate meeting, after school, with further details, including signing up coming out soon.

Solent Junior School Solent Road, Drayton, Portsmouth, PO6 1HJ





If you are planning on attending this meeting, please leave the site after drop off via the usual exits. Just before the start of the meeting, please enter the building via the school office. You will then be directed to your child's classroom. At the end of the meeting, one of the class team will accompany you back to the office. There is no need to book on to the meeting, as we encourage all parents and carers to attend.

Many thanks in advance for your continued support of your child's learning journey through the Solent Schools. Your involvement in such meetings really will make a significant difference to their achievements and experiences.

Yours Sincerely

LAG

Mrs L Peterkin-Aldred

Head of School

